
Dear Parents,  

As we approach the end of the Spring term, as well as looking forward to some drier, warmer weather we are 
also excited that the Y4 production and Y3 showcase are coming up.  From what we have overheard during         
rehearsals, we are all in for a treat. Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, Sarah Vass, Headteacher 

      Friday 15th March 2024
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Week starting Monday 18th March :   

Spring Menu, Week 3 

Diary Dates:   

26th March - Y4 Production of ‘Robin and the Sherwood 
Hoodies’ (to the rest of the school am, then evening to                
Parents @ 6pm) 

27th March - Y3 Showcase to Parents (1.45pm) 

28th March - Last day of the Spring term 

29th March to 12th April - Easter Holidays 

15th April - Start of the Spring term 

18th & 25th April - YR & Y5 Road Safety 

26th April - Y1 Trip to Hyde Hall 

27th April - PTFA Sponsored Walk 

30th April - Swimming starts 

9th May - YR Dino Day 

W/c 13th May - Y6 SATS Week 

20th May - Sports Day (AM KS1 / PM KS2) 

21st May - Y6 Bikeability starts (various dates until 12th June) 

21st May - Communication Station @ GTPS 

27th May to 31st May - Half Term 

3rd June - INSET Day 

Y6 - Outdoor Learning 

Last Wednesday, Year 6 had the opportunity for outdoor learning; there were a variety of activities that we all found enjoyable.                   
Firstly, we did mini beast hunting (which means we looked for bugs and had to classify them). 

After this, we made a classification key for a selection of leaves. Thirdly, we investigated owl pellets which are what owls produce 
from their mouths. The pellets contained bones of the owl's prey as they can't digest them.  

Finally, we sat by the pond and painted what we could see using water colours.  

The day was hosted by Mrs Houlding and it was a lot of fun.   

Thank you Sarah. 

By James, Amelie, George 
and Huxley. 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you for your support with 
our fundraiser for Comic Relief 
today.  We are still counting the 
donations but the grand total will 
be confirmed next week! 

KS1 Swimming Helpers 

Thank you to those parents who have already contacted the 
school office to confirm they can assist with the KS1 swimming 
lessons this year, it is much appreciated.  

Please let us know as soon as possible if you would like to assist 
as we need to allow sufficient times for the DBS checks to be 
completed prior to the start of the swimming timetable in April. 

Lost Property 

Missing something? Have you checked Lost Property recently?  
We currently have a lot of unnamed items that our Y6 monitors 
cannot return to the owners.  We will be clearing this out before 
the Easter break so please take the opportunity to check before the 
end of term. 
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